
HBYC Important Club Updates (10/30) 

As a result of hurricanes Helene and Milton, there has been a dramatic change in all 

our lives, including the club.  Your Board of Directors met again on 10/29 at the 

Commodore’s home and the following changes are being made to our calendar for the 

remainder of this year.  

• The Low Country Shrimp Boil is cancelled due unavailability of the 

SRCA Clubhouse as a result of water damage. 

• Our November General Meeting will be held at the Aripeka Elks Lodge 

at 9135 Denton Ave. Meeting to start at 7:30. 

• NOTE: Please don’t bring any snacks as outside food isn’t 

allowed. They have a cash bar and bar food which you can buy.   

• Our November Meeting is the formal election of our 2025 Officers and 

Board. We urge you to make every effort to attend.  

• The Hudson to Hooters Race and After Party are cancelled due to the 

closure of Hooters due to the storms. 

• We will have tickets for the Christmas Party at the November meeting.  

Don Himes will have the tickets and cash box. We need cash or checks 

only, so please plan ahead. There are no “Walk Up’s” for the 

Christmas Party.  The final payment for the Christmas Party must be 

received NLT Monday November 25th.  Contact Maryann DelValle Stowe 

(321) 246-2690 for reservations and arrange payment if you haven’t paid 

by the November General Meeting.   

• If you pay your 2025 Membership dues at the November General Meeting, 

we will give you a $5.00/ticket discount, except for Guests who remain at 

$40.00. 

• The November Kayak trip has been changed to the Silver River, see the 

flyer on the website.  

• We are not sure of the recovery at the SRCA Clubhouse and are seeking 

venues for future meetings until we reestablish a permanent home. If you 

have any thoughts or suggestions, please call Nancy Colson.  

Please be sure to bring enough cash or your checkbook to cover your purchases at the 

meeting. For your renewal, make sure to bring a completed 2025 Membership 

Renewal form.  

NOTE: You will need to advise your meal choice for the Christmas Party when you 

purchase your tickets as we have to let the club know how many of each dish to order. 

Also, bring your tickets to the dinner as you will have to give it to the server to get 

your proper meal. No ticket, no food.  


